Elmer, Linda

T e ===
From: Diane Buck <pdxdiane@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 10:05 PM

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: Chestnut grove PACO

Dear Linda,

| am a long time supporter of the arts in Milwaukee and concerned about the plan to remove the chestnut grove and
replace it with grass for another performing venue.

The article | read stated it would cost only $750,000 to remove the grove. That money would be better spent trimming
the trees, installing ADA ramps, and installing a few benches for people to have a place to rest and enjoy the downtown.

| am not even going into the fact Milwaukee would lose a wonderful example of the landscape architect, Dan Kiley.

Sincerely,

Diane Buck

3559 N. Summit Avenue
Milwaukee, 53211



